
 
 
 

 
 
To Parents/Carers of all Pupils in Year 11 

 
 

1st May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 11 Prom 2024 
 
I am delighted to announce that we have secured the Platinum Lounge at AFC Wimbledon as our venue for 
the Prom this year! 
 
Date: 28th June 2024 
Time: 7pm – 10:30pm 
Formal dress code: Dress to impress. 
 
The evening will start with a mocktail on arrival, followed by a two-course sit-down meal with speeches.  
Pupils will then head to the dance floor to dance the night away!   
 
Please be aware that there is no parking at the venue for drop-off and pick-up, so please do make 
alternative arrangements for this. 
 
The cost of the evening is £45 per person, and £25 for pupils in receipt of the pupil premium. Please log on 
to ParentPay to purchase the ticket. 
 
This year you will see the option to sponsor a place for an extra £45 if you are able. This will be used to help 
support payment for the pupil premium places. 
 
I’m sure the evening will be a huge success and look forward to celebrating with the pupils. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Alexander Bishop 
Curriculum Team Leader for Physical Education 
 
 


